
Request for Proposals 

RFP/DPHSS-2018-02 

April 9, 2018 

 
1. Response to Question 

2. Amendment #4 

3. Press Release 

 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 

By my signature below, I hereby acknowledge receipt of this Response to the Question, 

Amendment #4, and Press Release related to the above referenced RFP. 

 

Name of Bidder or Offeror 

 

 

Mailing Address 

 

 

Printed Name 

 

 

Signature 

 

 

Title 

 

 

Date 

 

 

 

For those reviewing this proposal amendment from the website, this acknowledgement 

form can be dropped off at the Guam Breast and Cervical Cancer Early Detection 

Program (GBCCEDP) Office on the first floor, room 160 of the Department of Public 

Health and Social Services in Mangilao, during weekdays, except holidays and 

weekends, faxed to 671-734-7626 or emailed to elizabeth.guerrero@dphss.guam.gov. 

 

Any questions regarding this amendment must be submitted in writing to Elizabeth 

Guerrero at elizabeth.guerrero@dphss.guam.gov.  

 

 

Elizabeth Guerrero 

Contract Manager 

mailto:elizabeth.guerrero@dphss.guam.gov

